
Good  
tidings 

In an effort to facilitate a smoother transition from worship into 

the sermon, the elders have decided to make changes to the 

order of events on Sunday morning. Please note the service 

times have not changed! 
 

Changes to Our 
Morning Services 

What Can I Do Online? 
 

READ NEXT SUNDAY’S BULLETIN  PRINT FORMS  GET 
CURRENT AND BACK ISSUES OF THE NEWSLETTER  SPONSOR 
A CHILD THROUGH COMPASSION  LISTEN TO SERMONS  USE 
THE DIGITAL DIRECTORY TO FIND ADDRESSES & PHONE 
NUMBERS  DONATE  VIEW THE CHURCH CALENDAR… 

AND DON’T FORGET TO FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK, TOO! 
 

Order of Sunday Morning Worship 
 

Opening & Announcements 8:15   11:00 
Worship    8:20   11:05 

(Dismissal of Children) 
Prayer     8:45   11:30 
Sermon    8:55   11:40 
Response    9:30   12:15 

(Fellowship to Follow Service) 

Upcoming Events  
Tithing Is Now 

Available On-Line 
Through PayPal! 
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 March 5-                     

Senior Potluck 

 March 13 & 27-                            

EDC Food Bank 

 March 14-                    

Quilting Group 

 March 15-       

Camp Sunday 

 March 21-                   

Men’s Archery Event 

 March 25-                    

Awana Grand Prix 

 March 29-       

Youth Group 5S Event 
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Wednesday, February 11 was our 

Awana program’s annual Drive-In 

Movie Night. Every year, children 

make and bring their own card- 

board box cars, from which they 

are served popcorn and watch 

the movie. This year’s movie was 

Veggie Tales’ Beauty and the 

Beet. 

  

 

Photo Album: 

Drive-In Movie Night 
 

The Renewal Conference 
 
PBC has a wonderful children’s 
ministry team! On Saturday, February 
21st the team spent the day attending 
the Renewal Conference at the First 
Baptist Church of Elk Grove, where 
they received inspiration, worshipped 
together, and received training and 

support. 

Right to left, top row: Tom Mercer, Patti Mercer, Mellanie McCreary, Kate Bila, Stacie 

Crow, Marsha Ferguson; right to left, bottom row: WilleJune Eggert, Lara Loewen, and 

Cary Rinehart. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Every Good 
Thing 

“Look… God left something for you!” 

By Shara Langford. 

My grandson Johnny, 3, was 

visiting for the day. I was 

doing the laundry and he, of 

course, followed me into the 

laundry room. There on the 

floor was a leftover stocking 

stuffer, a Starburst candy.  

 

“Look Johnny, Grami said, 

“God left something for you!”  

 

“Wow,” he said as he opened 

and ate the special gift. 

 

Every time we went into the 

laundry room, he looked for 

candy God may have left for 

him. Finally a couple of weeks 

later, he came up to me and 

said, “Grami, God  goed away 

because I haven’t found any 

more candy.” I quickly 

reminded him that God knew 

he had already had chocolate 

cake today and that was 

enough treats for one day… 

 

 

 

So my goal is to teach him 

every good gift comes from 

above. Maybe I’m warping 

his spiritual mind, I don’t 

know. But aren’t we a bit like 

that with God? If we don’t 

see the exact good thing—

our Starburst—on the floor 

we think God as “goed” 

away? Ahh, to come to Him 

as a child and ask Him for 

what we want/need, and 

learn to trust His love and 

timing. 

 

But just because I love my 

little J, and desire for him to 

love Him, I placed another 

candy on the floor… 

Baby Baskets 

If you are looking for an 

opportunity to shop for cute 

baby items, here is your 

chance! In our ongoing 

efforts to support the 

Pregnancy Counseling 

Center of Placerville, 

Pioneer Bible Church is 

accepting donations of new 

accessories for newborns. A 

receptacle for donations will 

be available in the church 

lobby beginning March 8. 

Donated items will be 

grouped into gift baskets by 

children in our Awana 

program. 

List of Suggested Items: 
 

plastic bottles 

onesies / sleepers 

receiving blankets 

baby quilt 

baby-safe plush toys 

Desitin 

diapers size newborn or 1 

wipes 

rattle or teething toy 

baby shampoo or soap 

washcloth 

bibs 

booties & socks 

Dave & Joni Reichman – 43 years 

Dan & Norma Dailey - 42 years 

Paul & Michele Holliday  - 42 years 

Fred & Janet Marsh – 34 years 

 David & Albina Wickman - 26 years 

March Anniversaries 
…of 20 years or more! 

You’re Photo Here 

 

Fred & 

Janet 

Marsh 

 
March 7 

1981 

 

 

 
 

Gift certificates for 
donations to the 

church’s new lawn 
project are available 

in the office! 
$25 suggested 

donation. 



 

 

Missionaries YOU Support: 
An Update from Don & Mary Grable 

 
“We enjoy being part of the team ministering to the boys and girls who attend the Good 
News Club every Wednesday 12:45 – 2:30 pm at the Vallejo Bible Church. The Lincoln 
Elementary School is just one block away from the church. Part of the team walks up to 
the school and brings the children down to the church. We have the class and then the 
children are walked back to the school. The sing some songs, have a Bible story, 
memorize a Bible verse and have lunch. They say the Bible verse they learned to the 
hearers, Don Grable and Norman Reece. They get to choose a prize from the gift table if 
they have said the verse. We give them such a short time. We pray that the Word of God 
will penetrate into their thoughts and change their Iives for God. It is a vital ministry and 
we are thankful to be part of it.” 
 
“Another ministry we take part in is the sing-a-long ministry at the Springs Road Health 
Care Center, on the second Friday each month from 3:45-4:45 pm. It is good to see these 
dear people each month. They love to sing the precious old hymns. Once in a while I hear 
from them telling how the Lord has worked in their lives…” “We have been doing this for 
about three years. The Lord led Carol White to start this ministry. She was in a care facility 
for a time in Santa Cruz. Some people came to the place with this type of ministry and she 
was captivated by it. When she got well and was in Vallejo, she and I stopped at this care 
home and asked about starting this ministry. We were given the green light. Carol asked 
several of us to help her and we have been doing it ever since. Praise the Lord for the 
opportunity to serve Him.” 
 
“The Lord is still using us, for which we are very thankful. We trust that all of you are 
experiencing the joy and blessing of the Lord as you live for Him. In his great love, Don 
and Mary Grable” 

 
 

 

 

There are 9 different disciplines 
the youth will be competing in: 
Compound Archery, Re-curve 
Archery, Air Rifle, Air Pistol, .22 
Rifle, .22 Pistol, Shotgun, 
Muzzle-loading, and Hunting 
Skills. This event will be 
California’s first venture to the 
national competition held in 
Grand Island, Nebraska, and the 
team is already hard at work 
raising funds. They have set up a 
GoFundMe account and are 
actively working on other 
fundraising projects. 

4H Shooting 
Sports Update 

 
Clayton Holmes was recently 
notified that he has been selected to 
the California State 4-H Shooting 
Team for Shotgun. He, along with 
his team mates, will travel to 
Nebraska this summer to compete 
at the National 4-H Shooting Sports 
Invitational. This even hosts 
thousands of people from across the 
U.S. at one of the country’s toughest 
and most sought after competitions 
for youth. 
 

4H Motto: To Make the Best, Better                  www.gofundme.com/bullseyeorbust 
 


